
 
 

Urgent request from the National Organization for Marriage 
 
Joshua Cotter 
November 2, 2011 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters,  

 

It is our right as a movement to inform our members and contacts about issues and educate them. Can you 

send this petition from the National Organization for Marriage to your contacts as soon as possible? 

 

There is an attempt to federalize same-sex marriage and bypass the state levels in a bill presented this 

Thursday, Nov. 3rd to Congress. 

 

We have a responsibility and great opportunity to influence the future of America and family values 

directly. Those who support God-centered marriages between a man and a woman please send your 

signature to voice your objection to a federal mandate legitimizing homosexual marriages. 

 

Please go to this link:  

 

www.defenddoma.com/ 

 

Petition signatures need to be sent by Nov. 2 to be counted. 

 

Thanks for your attention to this matter. 

 

 
 


